
It has been proposed that this ticket office will close
on 31 March 2022. 

We would like to hear your thoughts on this proposal.
If you have any feedback, please submit this by 
18 March 2022 using the contact details provided. 

Transport Focus 
Freepost (RTEH-XAGE-BYKZ)
PO Box 5594
Southend on Sea 
SS1 9PZ 
schedule17@transportfocus.org.uk 

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause.

Tickets can be purchased from the ticket machine, 
by visiting the Northern website
northernrailway.co.uk, or via the Northern app.
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